
 

 

 

 

 

ARTS MEMBERS TO RECEIVE DISCOUNT IN 

CROTON FALLS 
 

Arts on the Lake members who wish to attend an evening performance (Thurs – Sat) of 

Conor McPherson’s The Seafarer at The Schoolhouse Theater in Croton Falls can receive a 30% 

discount by using code AOTL14 online or when calling the box office at 914-277-8477. 

In the northernmost town in Westchester County, Croton Falls’ Schoolhouse Theater is 

just off Route 22, about 3 miles south of Brewster and 3 miles south of The Putnam Hospital 

Center via Stoneleigh Avenue.  

Nominated for a Tony award when it opened on Broadway in 2007, The Seafarer 

becomes a modern-day Faust story when one character finds himself playing cards for his soul 

on Christmas Eve in a coastal town north of Dublin. 

Performances are Thursdays through Sundays, March 13 to April 6. 

In addition to the performance, opening night attendees, March 13, are invited to a pre-

show reception to welcome the theater’s new Executive Director, James Shearwood. 

###  

 


